
From: jana.winberg@co.hardin.tx.us [mailto:jana.winberg@co.hardin.tx.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 3:20 PM 
To: Steve Thomas <steve.thomas@co.hardin.tx.us> 
Cc: 'Wayne McDaniel' <wayne.mcdaniel@co.hardin.tx.us> 
Subject: RE: Emailing: Jury Proceeding Addendum to COVID Operating Plan (FINAL 11-17-20) 
 
Steve, 
  
As we discussed, the only word I would change is under the Face Coverings >section 3 > last word.  
Change immobile to stationary.   
  
The process of jury selection may begin in January, with mailouts for jury selection.  However I 
recommend that the actual jury trials begin no earlier than February 1.  The reasoning behind these 
dates is that we will have Christmas followed by New Years.  It will take 1-2 weeks to see the increase in 
cases due to exposures over that time period.  Also, I expect that we will have a COVID vaccine available 
for first responders and healthcare workers by then, and maybe even beginning to get our hi risk 
population with a first shot.  
  
Last but not least - when we do start to look at jury trials, we will need to communicate about the local 
health conditions.  You may send an email, but make sure you text me or call me, so I know to go look at 
the email.  I am hopeful that one day I will return to my offices and then I won't have the county email 
open all day. 
  
Jana Winberg 
  
  
-----Original Message----- 
From: "Steve Thomas" <steve.thomas@co.hardin.tx.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2020 11:59am 
To: "'Jana Winberg'" <jana.winberg@co.hardin.tx.us> 
Cc: "'Wayne McDaniel'" <wayne.mcdaniel@co.hardin.tx.us> 
Subject: Emailing: Jury Proceeding Addendum to COVID Operating Plan (FINAL 11-17-20) 
Dr. Winberg: 
 
I have attached/enclosed a copy of our proposed Jury Plan for your review. 
If you are okay with it, would you please address to me an email indicating 
your approval so I can send it with my correspondence to the Regional Judge. 
 
Thanks for all you do and feel free to call if you have any questions. 
 
Steve Thomas 
246-5155 
 


